
 

Hulton Area Forum 
 Tuesday 18th June, Drop-in; 6.30pm, Main meeting; 7.00pm 
 Salvation Army Hall, Aldred Street BL3 3QZ 
 
AGENDA 

 
1 Introductions   
2 Declarations of interest from Councillors and Officers 
3 Minutes of previous meeting  
4 Proposals for Hulton Lane Playing Fields 
5 Update on budgets and projects 
6 Questions and answers session 
7 Close of meeting 

 
Your local Councillors and Area Working Officers will be happy to assist with any other 
questions or concerns you may have either about this meeting or any other aspect affecting the 

Hulton area.  
 

If you would like to ask a question during the questions and answer session it would be helpful 

if you could fill out the “Questions for the Area Forum” form during the drop-in session, or, use 
the “residents question sheet” on the Hulton Area Forum webpage to send us your question 
prior to the meeting. 

 

I do hope that you will come and join us to learn more about what’s happening in your area and 
how it might impact on or benefit you. Please feel free to invite others who you think this might 
interest. Your contacts are: 

 
Councillors contact details; 
 

Cllr Phil Ashcroft - Tel: 01204 335618          phil.ashcroft@bolton.gov.uk  
Cllr Andrew Morgan - Tel: 01204 651905     andrew.morgan@bolton.gov.uk  
Cllr Alan Walsh - Tel: 01204 431746            alan.walsh@bolton.gov.uk  
 

 
 

Area Working Team: 
 

John Shannon, Area Co-ordinator  

Tel: 07789 031615 email: john.shannon@bolton.gov.uk 
 

Steve Rowson, Business Support    

Tel: 01204 331252 email: stephen.rowson@bolton.gov.uk 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Do you have an email address? 
 

We would like to send you updates regarding your Area Forum electronically. 
Please email your details and the name of the forum/s you are interested in to: 
 

areaworking@bolton.gov.uk 
 

This will make Council services more efficient and help save paper 
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